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As always at this time of the year, we are working on two projects, the Herald and a 
Mighty Messenger to follow the General Council meeting. Some articles for the Herald 
are still to come in, but we have begun working on those we have.  
 The articles for the Mighty Messenger will depend on all of you. Please tell us 
what your society/study group is doing. Do you have a special project for your group? 
What outreach activities have you attempted? Has anyone you know done something 
outstanding in the dissemination of The Urantia Book? Or have you enjoyed each other’s 
company at special group gatherings? 
 As you know, the articles in the Herald represent the thoughts and experiences of 
individual participating authors. But the Mighty Messenger shows the heart of the 
Fellowship as an organization. Please help us to continue to inspire readers by our good 
will, love for each other, and devotion to the revelation.  

Let us know of upcoming events as far in advance as possible. Articles for the 
Mighty Messenger should (hopefully) be accompanied by a picture, and should not 
exceed 500-600 words. Articles for the Herald should be longer, 1,500−5,000 words. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Linda Buselli, Chair 

 
 
 
 


